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Dear Sir:

I duly received your communication 

in which you inform me that Dr. R. F. Ruttan, 

McDonald Professor of Chemistry, had been nominated 

to represent McGill University on the Biological 

Board of Canada, a position vacant by the retire­

ment of Prof. J. G. Adami.

addition of Dr. Ruttan's name to the Biological 

Board is a great gain to its membership, and Dr.

Ruttan has been informed that the usual formal 

steps have been taken with reference to his 

appointment.

I am sure that the

Yours truly,

JvProf. F. D. Adams, F.R.S 
Principal's Office, 

McGill University, 
Montreal.
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